
 

 

ELECTION TRUST TOOLKIT  

FOR CITY LEADERS AND STAFF 
BeloZ, \oX¶ll find Vample WZeeWV and poVWV Wo XVe ZiWh each gUaphic 
(available to download separately)
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Find more information: 
www.technologyreview.com/20
20/10/11/1010000/election-
result-delays-normal-brandon-
wales-cisa/ 
 
 
 
 
Celebrate Election Hero Day on 
November 2 and thank your 
local election workers!  
 
 
 
 
 
Check \oXU VWaWe¶V 
electioneering laws at 
www.ncsl.org/research/electio
ns-and-
campaigns/electioneering.aspx 
 
 
 
 
In some states, it could be 
illegal to take a photo of your 
ballot. When in doubt, take a 
photo of your "I Voted" sticker 
instead! 
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Make voting a safe and 
comfortable experience²for 
yourself and your neighbors. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Find out if your state offers 
ballot-tracking here: 
www.usvotefoundation.org/wh
eres-my-ballot 
 
 
 
 
Voting by mail? Whether in 
rain, snow, heat, or gloom of 
night, research shows that 
your ballot is safe. 
www.brennancenter.org/our-
work/research-reports/mail-
ballot-security-features-primer 
 
 
 
The Election Protection Hotline 
is available to answer 
questions and make sure your 
vote is counted.  
 
 
 
 
Find out if your state offers a 
provisional ballot here: 
www.ncsl.org/research/electio
ns-and-campaigns/provisional-
ballots.aspx 
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